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6t March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers
Revision Resource - GCSEPod

As you are aware, the external GCSE examinations begin for Yr11 on Monday 15" May. These
examinations open opportunities for your child to access post-16 qualifications such as A-Levels,
BTECs and apprenticeships.

For Yr10, their internal mock examinations begin on Monday 26" June. The results of these indicate
how your child is progressing at this stage of their studies and what they need to focus on going
forward.

| appreciate that exams are a stressful time for all involved and supporting your child with revision
may be overwhelming. To help with this, we have subscribed to GCSEPod which is a website full of
resources that pupils can easily access on their personal devices. It also allows you to monitor their
usage to help motivate them to revise particular subjects and plan their revision schedule.

Accompanying this letter is a parental toolkit which contains help with getting started and how you
can support your child. Guidance has also been given to pupils this week in form time. By starting
now and building their revision habits, your child has every chance of achieving their potential.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Korab
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